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Dear Families, 

I can’t believe we have approached the end of another half term! This year 

really is flying by. I know that many of you are hoping to get away now that 

restrictions are being lifted and are looking forward to seeing family and 

friends. All of the children have been an absolute credit to you, since their 

return to school on the 8th March. They have overcome so many challenges 

and yet continued to worked hard and shown kindness towards each other. I 

am very proud of them! 

The Recovery Curriculum  

 Year 4 have had a visit in the science lessons 

from Mrs Nerg (who looks a lot like Mrs Parker!) 

She has been helping them to learn about the 

seven characteristics of living things. Year 5 

enjoyed their virtual 

meet with the author AM Howell, who has written the 

book ‘The House of 100 Clocks’. We will be voting this 

week for the winners of the Stockport Book Awards. 

Mrs Jordan has also been learning and took part in a 

teacher research group with maths mastery experts 

from China.  

Break the Rules Day 

The children have been very excited about the ‘Break the Rules Day’ and we 

hope to raise lots of funds for the PTA. Future projects include the outdoor 

learning area and our new school library.  



Half Term Activities 

CC Stockport Trinity Cricket Club is based in Bramhall (on 

Highfield Road SK7 3BE). If you’re interested in coming along, 

please contact Peter Herbert on 07968 442497 or email 

peter@insight-training.biz. 

Life Leisure swimming - Children swim every day and therefore 

build up their confidence quickly which shows in the 

progression they make. Please go here to book your holiday 

course https://lifeleisure.courseprohome.co.uk/home 

Stockport Shapes Walking Detective – 10 Challenges for Half Term 

All walks should be between 30-60mins and with an adult. Write your findings 
in the feet or colour in if no detail needed. One footprint per walk. Return this 
form completed to dan.turner@stockport.gov.uk and we will send you a 
certificate. Enjoy 

Dates for the Diary  

Monday 14th June – Term Starts 

Tuesday 15th June – Y3 Ancient Egyptian Workshop 

                                  - Y6 End of Year Party – virtual planning meeting 

Wednesday 16th June – 4P swimming lessons 

Thursday 1st July – Millie’s Trust first aid training Y5  

Monday 5th July – RSHE parent workshop 

Monday 12th – Wednesday 15th July – Operation Eagle Eye activities Y6 

Tuesday 13th July – 1pm transition afternoon – meet new class teachers 

Thursday 15th July – 1pm transition afternoon – meet new class teachers 

Friday 16th July – Whole school Olympics PTA event 

Monday 19th – Friday 23rd July – Y6 Celebration Week 

Tuesday 27th July – End of Term 

Have a good break and I look forward to seeing you all on the 14th June. 

 Mrs Cliff 

Together Everyone Achieves More 
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